
Bargaining Update
Contract Negotiation Session #4  -  5/13/2024

1. Unfortunately, we were not able to meet in a space large enough to accommodate our 
200-member bargaining team, but we made sure that management saw and heard us all!

2. School Committee gave us 5 proposals regarding  the following topics: stipends, high 
school teaching provisions, PSRP contract (layoffs, recall, displacement pool, 
transfers/reassignments, vacancies, and postings),  high school work day and work year. 

3. STU presented our wage  proposals, calling for dramatic wage increases for all workers. We 
then shared  testimonials which were very heartfelt and we are so grateful for those who 
shared their very important experiences!

4. Come to our next bargaining meeting on May 29th and June 17th! 
View all of the STU and School committee proposals and the presentations at:  

www.salemstudentsdeserve.org.

Quick Overview: 200+ STU members joined the bargaining team,  
we received their final proposals, and we presented our wage 
proposal. 

Updates

Silent Representative Observation: 
“They (school committee) agrees we should be paid more money! Then do it! What 
are they waiting for?”


